
Laurel Recovery Steering Committee Minutes 
November 21, 2020 

Attendees: Cal B., Jeanne O., Jerry D., John R., Lisa C., Lynell M., Nettie T., Margaret 
F., Michigan Mike., Theresa O.C., 

LR Steering Committee Meeting called to order at 10:00 AM with the Serenity Prayer. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the October 17, 2020 minutes. The 
minutes were approved. 

Reports: 

Chairperson 
• Thanksgiving day AA meeting marathon information was added on the website.

Vice Chairperson: 
• No Report.

Treasurer 
• LR does not currently have a lease with the landlord of the building, although one

has been requested several times. 
• A motion was made and seconded that the first order of business for new LR

Steering Committee in 2021 is to obtain a lease from the landlord.
• 7th tradition contributions could be more forthcoming from members. Meeting

secretaries should encourage members to contribute. 
• 7th tradition announcements can mention that contributions can be made to WAIA.
• A motion was made and seconded that LR approve the Treasurer Report.

GSR Representative 
• Nothing to report.

WAIA
• Minutes are posted on LR website. The position is still vacant.

H&I 
• Weekly visits to facilities have been suspended.

Supplies 
• Nothing to report because Laurel Recovery has been closed.

Chips & Literature 
• LR has many chips due to the recent chip purchase.



Secretary Coordinator 
• Nothing to report.

Website

12-Step Chair
• No report because Secretary was not present.

New Business

The meeting was adjourned at 10:40 A.M. 

Jeanne asked that the secretaries be able to announce that their meeting is open, to let 
participants know.


